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Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Committee note the reallocation of parking to "No Stopping" for 
the installation of an outdoor dining area at various City streets. 

Voting Members for this Item 

Voting Members Support Object 

City of Sydney   

Transport for NSW   

NSW Police – Sydney PAC, Surry Hills PAC, Kings 
Cross PAC, South Sydney PAC, Inner West PAC 
and Leichhardt PAC 

  

Representative for the Member for Sydney, 
Newtown, Balmain and Heffron 

  

 

Advice 

The Committee unanimously supported the recommendation. 

Background 



In October 2020, the City and NSW Government entered into a joint partnership to revitalise 
the city centre, establishing a $20 million CBD Revitalisation Fund to boost the local 
economy and invite the public back to the city. The City and NSW government will continue 
this work by extending the outdoor dining program across the local area until the end of June 
2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


